
Pathobiology Graduate Student Club 
 

Welcome Back! Spring 2004 
 

The club aims: 
 
To provide a forum for the Graduate students of Diagnostic Medicine/ 
Pathobiology to know each other - which labs and lab projects in a social setting 
 
Encourage the social, educational and professional interests of the graduate 
students in the department 
 
Increase interdepartmental communication and stimulate exchange of ideas. 
 

February 6th 2004, Friday 4:00 pm in Trotter 301, we will be meeting for 
the first time and to make it a successful one we all need to be a part of it. This 
will provide an opportunity for the new graduate students to know their fellow 
students. 
 
To make it a success we need to discuss the following:- 
 
When is the best time to meet 
How often should we meet (hard to say with busy semester) 
What are the things to be discussed  
Should we have a guest speaker 
Social events like going on a picnic etc., 
Membership fee? 
 
These are a few things. We are open to suggestions from you. 
 
Let’s make it a big event!   
 
See you all there! 
 
Refreshments will be provided 
 
PS: Mark your calendar  
 
Conveners 
Sambasivarao Tadepalli (Graduate student) 
Susan Moore                (Graduate student) 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Post Doctoral Fellows are also welcome! 
 


